SEAI Strategic Plan - Public Consultation - Submit Your Comments
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SEAI is currently preparing to develop a new strategic plan to cover the period to 2020, due for
publication later this year.

At this early stage of the process, SEAI would like to get a wide range of views from its customers,
the general public and other stakeholders on the work SEAI does now and how it might evolve to
maximise SEAI's impact.

The Public Consultation Form will only take a couple of minutes to complete.
To submit responses via the Public Consultation form - Click Here

Responses will be collated and all ideas and comments considered. A summary report will be
produced highlighting the issues you raise and describing how SEAI has dealt with those it feels it
can. All responses will be treated as confidential, subject to the terms of freedom of information
legislation.

To view the current strategic plan - Click Here A

Please note the deadline for submissions is 30th June 2015.



